Lodi Public Schools

Gifted and Talented Education Complaint Form

Any person or group having a legitimate interest in the schools of this district may present a request, suggestion,
or complaint concerning the Gifted and Talented Program.

If a person has a complaint, that complaint will be submitted to the building principal who shall review the
complaint according to established procedures. Only in those cases where satisfactory adjustment cannot be
made by the principal, the Superintendent of Schools will then review the complaint and hold a meeting in
regards to addressing the matter.

If you have an issue you would like to address, please email the building principal directly.

The complaint shall include: the name, address, and contact information of the complainant.



